
 
 

OLG Parent Association Sports Activities 2018  
 

3rd September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

The Parent Association offer a number of afterschool sports activities. The process for registration changed last year to 

facilitate parents who do not have access to email during the day and to take pressure off the administrators in the 

school office. 

Expressions of interest for each activity should be emailed to the PA sports email address olgpasport@gmail.com.   Each 

activity allows 48 hours to register an expression of interest and after this time the places for each activity will be 

allocated.  In the case where an activity is oversubscribed the places will be allocated by random lottery.   Places will be 

confirmed via email by the activity co-ordinators.  A separate email must be sent for each activity . Please refer to the 

invitation letters which will be posted on the school website prior to the registration date and distributed via Whats App 

class groups.  On the website the letters will be posted under the Parent Association tab. The letters will contain for 

more specific details of the term dates, class times for the different class groups and the cost for each activity.  

PA Activity  (Class Groups) Registration Dates for 

Expression of Interest 

Start Date  

for activity 

Email for registration 

Tennis  (Senior Infants  ) Sept 3rd Sept 11 th  

 

 

olgpasport@gmail.com 

 

Outdoor Soccer ( 2nd - 6th ) Sept 6th  Sept 12 th 

Gymnastics  ( SI - 6th) Sept 10th  Sept 14 th 

Basketball ( 2nd -6th    ) Sept  11th Sept 18 th 

Athletics ( 3rd -6th ) Sept 13th  Sept 19 th 

Hockey ( 4th -6th) Sept 17th  Sept 21 th 

Indoor Soccer  ( 1st -6th) Oct 15 th Nov 5th 

 

We would appreciate your patience whilst we confirm the availability of coaches in order to get the afterschool activities 

re started and would ask you not to send expression of interest emails in advance of the registration dates above. If you 

have any queries after you have read the letters on the website or general enquiries about PA sports please email 

olgpasport@gmail.com 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

OLG PA SPORT   

 

mailto:olgpasport@gmail.com

